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03rd June 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Re:  Trip to Attwell Farm Park on Monday 16th June 2025 

Please read the arrangements for the trip to Attwell Farm Park which is taking place on Monday 16th June 2025. 

On the day, please arrive at school by 8.30am so that we can depart at 8:45am. We aim to arrive back at school by 

3pm. 

Things you will need to bring with you: 

• Suitable clothing and footwear, there is a lot of walking involved to see all the animals  

• A spare set of clothes 

• Child/ren will need sun cream applied and a sun hat 

• Bring a picnic/packed lunch and plenty of water (there is a restaurant if you prefer to buy food) 

• A bank card should you choose to visit the gift shop (they take card payments as well as cash)  

• Parents/carers are responsible for children’s medication; please ensure you bring this with you 
 

Children are in the full care of parents throughout the trip, staff will be available to help and support you.  

All staff are paediatric first aid trained and/or first aid trained. If you need to contact a member of staff during the visit, 

please call: 07354653171 (or 0121 7723124) 

Please bring the appropriate booster seat for your child. If you are also taking a baby/toddler with you, please 

ensure that you bring the appropriate car seat for him/her, as you will not be able to travel without this.   

We will be having lunch together. If you wish to join us, the meeting point will be shared when we arrive. 

Please note that the coach will leave Attwell Farm at 2pm promptly, arriving back at Gracelands for around 3pm. 

If you would like to find out about the activities available at Attwell Farm, please look at their website:  

Childrens Animal Farm with Indoor & Outdoor Play Areas | Redditch, Worcestershire - Attwell Farm Park 

Fingers crossed for a good weather day, which will make the trip even more enjoyable! 

Warm regards, 

, 

 

Samantha Richards 

Executive Head Teacher 

         

https://attwellfarmpark.co.uk/

